
 

  

 

 

25 October 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Re: School girls’ football team trial 

 

Your child is invited to attend Belmore Primary’s girls’ football team trials. This is an OPTIONAL SESSION and a ‘one-

off’ that will take place on Monday 4 November and run from 3:20pm – 4:20pm. Please collect your child promptly 

from outside the front office at 4:20pm. Parents of successful children from the trial will be notified by Mr Lewis / 

Miss Tufano, please do not ask the office or other members of staff if your child was successful / unsuccessful in the 

trial as they will not be aware.  

 

Your child will need: 

• Football boots and/or Trainers 

• Football or PE Kit 

• Shin pads 

• Water  

 

NOTE: Please do not worry if your child does not have shin pads or boots, their PE Kit is fine. They will be given 

the chance to change into their kit before the trial begins. Mr Lewis will have spare boots / shin pads available 

to use.  

 

Please fill in the form below and return to the class teacher by Monday 4 November 2024.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Tufano 

PE Lead 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

School Girls’ Football team trial - permission slip to be returned by Monday 4 November to class teacher 

 

Child’s name: …………………………………………....    Class: …………………… 

 

Medical needs: ………………………………………………………………………...... 

 

 My child will be attending the school girls’ football team trial on Monday 4 November and will be 

collected by 4:20pm from the front office.  

 I give permission for photos of my child to be shared on Belmore’s Social Media 
 

 

Parent signature: ………………………………………….    Date: ……………………………….. 


